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Brother Knights, 
Hope all of you had a great 
Thanksgiving. Don’t want to 
see another turkey for awhile. 
But it was good the first couple 
of times.  
The Christmas tree sale is 
underway. We need all the 
help we can get for it. Sorry, my health won’t 
allow me to help this year. Unfortunately that 
leaves us one short. Any help you can give will 
be greatly appreciated. Remember this is our 
biggest fundraiser. 
Christmas is just around the corner. As we 
await the coming of our Savior, it is a good time 
to think of those less fortunate than we are. It is 
a good time to donate to a food pantry, the 
Salvation Army, or any other organization that 
does charitable works for the needy.  
There will be collections of canned goods at St. 
Mary Church. Check the bulletin for details. 
There is also a giving tree at the back of the 
church. Lots of opportunities to help out our 
fellow man. 
Don’t forget to ask a worthy man to join our 
ranks. Membership is our life blood. 
Have a save And blessed Merry Christmas. 
 Vivat Jesus!                             Dick Ashworth  

HERALD 
Upcoming Events 

Top of the Month Dinner—Tuesday, Decem-
ber  2 @  at 6:30pm at Thurmonds Café. 
Chapter Meeting— Thursday, December 4 @ 
7:30 at Undercroft of St. Joseph Cathedral. 
Council Business Meeting— Monday,  
December 8 @ 7:00pm on Tree Lot. 
4 S Club Meeting—Monday, December 8 @ 
8:00pm. 
Coffee and Donuts— Sunday, December 21 
after 9:00 Mass, St. Mary-GV. 
Assembly 809 Meeting— Thursday, Decem-
ber 18 at 8pm at St. Ladislas.  (Potluck at 
7:00pm). 

For the Good of the Order 
Please keep these good people in your 

prayers; 
Pope Francis, Bishop Campbell, Fr. Kevin Lutz,  
Fr. Rod Damico, Fr. Josh Wagner, Fr. Richard 
Metzger,  Fr. Don Franks, Fr. Michael Lumpe, 

Msgr. John Cody, Fr. Dwayne McNew, Dcn 
Roger Minner, Dcn Jerry Butts,  Dcn Larry 
Koebel, Dcn. Tom Berg, Jim Hilles, Mickey 

Bayes,  Karen Joyce, Frank Wickham, Phyllis 
Dickman, Mike & Chris Lowery, Karen Schlueb 
& Family, Helen Hurst, Darren Jennings, Jerry 

& Rose Butts, Carol & Beverly Nevell, Bob 
Brown, Calvin Williams, Ed Jones, Karen  
Preston, Celia & Diane Metnes, Susan  

Marshall, Barb Forsythe, 
First Responders,  All Military Personnel,  

Council 5429 Veterans,  
all Ohio Knights of Columbus veterans and  

People on the Prayer request Line. 
Pray for the sick, suffering, and their care-

givers.  May God give them the courageand 
hope to carry on. 

May They Rest in Peace 
Fr. Ted Thomas, Dcn. James Schlund, John 

Hurst, Nick Rehl, Joe Dury, Norb Dickman, Stu 
Sinn, Tim Likens, Ronald Willis, Fr. William 
Metzger and Brother Eugene F. Hoening Sr. 

Christmas Tree Lot Volunteers Needed! 
     Our biggest fundraiser of the year kicked 
off November 28 at 8am with the unloading 
of the Christmas trees for the annual sale.  
Our council has committed to providing 
workers throughout the sale. Volunteer 
online http://www.signupgenius.com/
go/10C084FACA92EA3FB6-
christmas/6694395 
or contact Rich Finn 614-
403-0809 to sign up for your 
2-4 hr. shift.  Hours are M-F 
from 4-8, Sat. 10-8 and Sun. 
10-6. 
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SUNDAY   MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

 1 2 
Top of the 
Month—6:30 
@   

3 4 5 6 

7 8 
7pm—Council 
Meeting on 
Tree Lot 
8pm—4 S 
Club Meeting 

9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 
Fr. Huber 
Assembly 809 4th 
Degree Meeting at 
St. Lads. 
7:00pm Potluck 
8:00pm Meeting 

19 20 

21 Coffee & Donuts 
after 9am Mass-St. 
Mary GV 

22 23 24 25 
 

26 27 

28 29 30 31  

HERALD 
GRAND KNIGHT 
 Dick Ashworth 
      614-444-8168 
 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 
 Jim Hilles 
     614-279-9067 

CHANCELLOR 
 Mike Keebaugh 
     614-751-8041 
 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 Rich Finn 
      614-403-0809 

TREASURER 
 David Larsen 

RECORDER 
 Tom Cornett 
CHAPLAIN 
   Fr. Kevin Lutz 
 

INSIDE GUARD 
 Miles Drake 
OUTSIDE GUARD 
 Mark Watkins 

TRUSTEES 
Don Metnes 
Kevin Joyce 
Mike Shuter 

2014-2015 Knights of Columbus Council #5429 Officers 

ADVOCATE 
 Mike Hicks 
LECTOR 
 Dcn. Jerry Butts 
WARDEN 
 Jamie Weilbacher 

 

 
 

Written and edited by Rich Finn, 
member of Council #5429.   

Send inputs or comments to 
6430 S. High St., Lockbourne, 
OH 43137, or send e-mail to 

rfdigger@aol.com. 

INSURANCE AGENT 
Stanley Krulia 740-277-7381 

 
Meeting Notes from November 2014 

· Treasurer Report—Financially Stable 
· Financial Secretary Report—All filings up to 

date. 
· DD—Survey of Fraternal Activity 
· Christmas Tree Sale Upcoming 
· Christmas Cards for Seminarians donation 

from Freedom Home Health (David Larsen) 
· Pennies for Heaven collected. 

 
First Degree — Charity 
Second Degree—Unity 

Third Degree—Fraternity 
Fourth Degree—Patriotism 

 

Now available!  White golf shirts  
with the K of C logo on one side  

and your name printed on the other  
for only $25.  Contact Don Metnes at  

614-271-5861 to order yours now! 

Pray for the sick, suffering and 
their caregivers.  May God give 
them the strength to carry on 

and keep faith! 


